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Dates to Remember 
June 
4 PBIS Celebration 
 

FREE Summer Reading Program 
Are you looking for a summer reading program for your kids?  
Look no further than the Neenah Library!  It is free for babies 
through teens.  The weekly rewards are awesome.  Neenah 
Library’s SOAR into Summer Reading – starts on Monday, 
June 3 and will run through Friday, August 9.  There will be 
family entertainment with music, magic and trick dogs, 
weekly story times, book groups, STEAM programs, and a 
reading incentive program.  Registration is open now (in 
person or online); kids may pick up their reading logs 
starting Monday, June 3.  Completing the summer reading 
challenge makes participants eligible to select a free book. 
All programs and activities are free. 
New this year is Chapter-a-Day offered Mondays-Thursdays 
at noon.  Kids ages 18 and under can pick up a free lunch at 
the library and enjoy it while listening to books read aloud by 
your favorite librarians. 
 

Box Top$ for Education is going 
digital!!! 

       
New Digital Program for Box Tops.  Eventually, the Box 
Tops program will become digital-only.  Starting in June 
2019 (yes NOW) you will see some participating brands 
begin to change their packaging from a physical Box Tops 
clip to the new Box Tops icon.  We will continue to collect 
all physical Box Tops until they reach their expiration dates, 
so keep clipping and sending them to school!  
The main difference is how our 
school will earn – instead of 
clipping, all Box Tops will be 
digitally via receipt scan. Just 
download the new and improved, user-friendly Box Tops 
app, register/join and select Spring Road School, and then 
scan an eligible receipt containing Box Tops products.  We’ll 
earn 10 cents for each Box Tops product purchased plus 
extra earnings for any Bonus Box Tops opportunities by 
downloading at Box Tops Bonus App starting NOW for 
new and old logos!!  By the end of the summer, with all 
packaging expected to be transitioned by early next year.  
For more info FAQs 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t Forget 
PBIS End of Year 

Celebration 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, June 4 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!! Spring 

Road Teachers and Staff want to celebrate how all of the 
students achieved with the PBIS program this year by 
throwing a celebration party.  If you are able to help the 
Spring Staff for setup, clean up, or one of the many stations 
for kids.  Please sign up. Volunteers are needed to make this 
event successful. 
Signup at https://signup.com/go/wssdZOL 
NOTE: MUST complete a background check prior to the 
date.   
 

Over the summer, don’t forget! 

We really appreciate everyone using the 
HuTerra app to scan your Amazon, Target, 
gas station, grocery store, restaurant and 
many other on-line stores.  We have earned 
over $700 this school year.  Please don’t 
forget this is an ALL year round program.  So 
keep scanning those receipts within 45 days all summer long 
and keep up the great work. 

We love for more people and families to 
participate.  The great thing about this app, is 
that it is not limited to the Fox Cities.  There 
are many businesses that participate across 
Wisconsin and other states. 

Using the MyHuterra app is easy 

 It is FREE… download the app from the homepage 
(scroll down under supporters or at the very bottom) 

 There is no selling anything… just need a receipt from a 
local business or go through the HuTerra app for online 
shopping and submit within 45days of purchase 

 All you need to do is download the My HuTerra app, 
select SPRING ROAD 
ELEMENTARY, NEENAH WI 
as your fundraiser!  

 Instructions and resources can 
be found at https://goo.gl/UNWDBT 
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https://forms.gle/DgDdazGpcT6nY1pw5
https://forms.gle/DgDdazGpcT6nY1pw5
https://www.boxtops4education.com/bonusapp
https://www.boxtops4education.com/sneakpeek_faq
https://signup.com/go/wssdZOL
http://www.huterra.com/info/rewards/
https://goo.gl/UNWDBT
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Thank You Spring Road Families 
Dear Spring Road families: 
We are starting the last school week of the year. It's time to stop and think of what a success this year has been. Do you 
know that photo you took of your child on the first day of school? Look at it now. Notice how much he/she has changed 
these few months. Our kids have learned so many new things in and out of school; they have made new friends, shared 
laughter and love.  I hope it has been a year of great memories!! 
 

As we close out this school year, I wanted to take a moment to thank all of our parents, teachers, and staff for an amazing 
year.  Thank you to all those volunteers who give their time to make things happen to support the PTO activities.  
Because of all your help and support, we were able to offer a variety of events and enrichments throughout the school 
year.  By continuing to build a strong community, we help to enrich the experiences of our children. 
 

I wish many of you a great summer and I know the incoming PTO board has many wonderful things planned for the 2019-
2020 school year.  As this is my last year at Spring Road (because my kiddo is graduating to Horace Mann) I want to say it 
has been an amazing three years working with a great group of people in supporting the Spring Road PTO, school and 
staff! 
 

Best Wishes, 
Michelle Milbrodt 
PTO Recording & Coordinating Secretaries 


